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The Honorable Stephen Owens, Chairperson 

House Committee on Corrections and Juvenile Justice 

Statehouse, Room 546-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Owens: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2580 by House Committee on Corrections and Juvenile 

Justice 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2580 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2580 would allow a law enforcement officer serving in the Kansas Legislature to 

receive a reduction of ten of the 40 required hours of continuing law enforcement education or 

training for each compliance period in which the officer serves in the Kansas Legislature.  

 

 The Kansas Commission on Peace Officers’ Standards and Training indicates that 

enactment of the bill would have no fiscal effect. 

 

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Doug Schroeder, Peace Officers  


